
School Circular Regarding Summer Vacations 

 

Dear Parents, 

Congratulations of the Day!!! 

Hope you all are fine and safe. 

It is my privilege to extend the heartfelt thank you in following and cooperating with the 
virtual teaching system. We as an educator feel fully supported and led all the time by you. 

Mainly, I want to discuss that we have completed 30-40% syllabus in all subjects which I think 

students have also noted down in the notebook and keep learning it. I want to appreciate the 

number of parents here because they are really taking pains for the studies of their wards. As 

the request for the vacations from the students/parents was coming from last 20-30 days so 
accepting your kind of request School authority has declared 20days Summer Break for the 
students starting from 21/07/2021 to 10/08/2021. Teachers have been directed to issue the 
necessary Holidays home including activities SLC, Project Work, Portfolios making etc. work to 
the students. After the vacations HW will be checked and if the government permits us then 
we may call the students to school to get their homework checked by the teachers concerned. 

•The main aim of offering Summer Vacations:  

1. This is only to give some relaxation from the mental pressure of online teaching system over 
students which they have felt in previous months or since started from the Covid-19 period  

2. To facilitate the new students and for covering up the pending syllabus by new students, and 

3. This is mainly to provide sufficient time for the students to revise syllabus, completion of 
worksheets on work books and to get ready for the coming exams.  

For any type of queries you can reach out to me or teachers concerned.  

Wish you Happy Learning with Silicon Model School. 

Thank You. 

Principal 

SILICON MODEL SCHOOL 

 


